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Below are the verses that contain the phrases “in Christ”, “in Jesus”, and “in Him” and then a “first 
pass” selection of a topic in relation to the verse.

Verse Topic

2:10   For we are His workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, which God 
prepared beforehand so that we would walk in them. Ministry

3:12   in whom we have boldness and confident access through faith in Him. Ministry

4:32   Be kind to one another, tender-hearted, forgiving each other, just as God in 
Christ also has forgiven you.

Ministry

1:4   just as He chose us in Him before the foundation of the world, that we would be 
holy and blameless before Him. In love Predestination

1:9   He made known to us the mystery of His will, according to His kind intention 
which He purposed in Him Predestination

3:11   This was in accordance with the eternal purpose which He carried out in Christ 
Jesus our Lord,

Predestination

1:1   Paul, an apostle of Christ Jesus by the will of God, To the saints who are at 
Ephesus and who are faithful in Christ Jesus: Relationship

1:3   Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, who has blessed us with 
every spiritual blessing in the heavenly places in Christ, Relationship

1:10-11   with a view to an administration suitable to the fullness of the times, that 
is, the summing up of all things in Christ, things in the heavens and things on the 
earth. In Him 11  also we have obtained an inheritance, having been predestined 
according to His purpose who works all things after the counsel of His will, 

Relationship

2:6   and raised us up with Him, and seated us with Him in the heavenly places in 
Christ Jesus,

Relationship

3:6   to be specific, that the Gentiles are fellow heirs and fellow members of the 
body, and fellow partakers of the promise in Christ Jesus through the gospel, Relationship

3:21   to Him be the glory in the church and in Christ Jesus to all generations forever 
and ever. Amen.

Relationship

4:21   if indeed you have heard Him and have been taught in Him, just as truth is in 
Jesus, Relationship

1:7   In Him we have redemption through His blood, the forgiveness of our trespasses, 
according to the riches of His grace Salvation

1:10-11   with a view to an administration suitable to the fullness of the times, that 
is, the summing up of all things in Christ, things in the heavens and things on the 
earth. In Him 11  also we have obtained an inheritance, having been predestined 
according to His purpose who works all things after the counsel of His will, 

Salvation

1:12   to the end that we who were the first to hope in Christ would be to the praise 
of His glory.

Salvation

1:13   In Him, you also, after listening to the message of truth, the gospel of your 
salvation – having also believed, you were sealed in Him with the Holy Spirit of 
promise,

Salvation
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1:20   which He brought about in Christ, when He raised Him from the dead and 
seated Him at His right hand in the heavenly places, Salvation

2:7   so that in the ages to come He might show the surpassing riches of His grace in 
kindness toward us in Christ Jesus. Salvation

2:13   But now in Christ Jesus you who formerly were far off have been brought near 
by the blood of Christ. Salvation

James Swanson 2


